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Call for Nominations 
 

 
Dear members,  
 
 
Our 2016-17 AGM is scheduled for February 4, 2017, from 11am-12noon.    
 
At the AGM we are accepting nominations for the following positions with the provincial unit of CEC. 
All positions are one year terms except the provincial representative to the CEC Regional Assembly 
which is two years. 
 
President-Elect – assumes the duties of the President when needed.  Automatically succeeds to the 
President position at the end of term. (one year term) 
 
Secretary – is the official recorder of minutes at meetings and handles official correspondence for BC 
CEC.  (one year term) 
 
Treasurer – is the Chair of the Finance Committee. Keeps the Executive Committee apprised of the 
organization's financial affairs at each meeting. Pays bills, prepares the yearly financial statement and 
budget for the AGM. (one year term) 
 
Provincial Representative to the CEC Representative Assembly – keeps the provincial unit informed 
about the affairs of CEC, asks for input on matters of policy and represents the province at the annual 
CEC Representative Assembly held yearly as part of the CEC Conference. (two year term) 
 
We encourage all members to attend the AGM.  Please consider nominating an individual or 
volunteering yourself. For further information on the BC CEC Executive Committee, the AGM, or 
nominations, please see our website at www.bccec.org 
 

 
Sheena Lewis 
BC CEC, Past President  
 
 

BC CEC AGM  
 

February 4, 2017 
Tivoli’s Restaurant 

4201 Lougheed Hwy. Burnaby 


